
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA

COLOMBO

Col/TS(S)/815/26/2025       21 July 2025

Tender Cancellation Notice

The Mission had floated Tender No. COL/ADMN/578/01/2024 on 11 June 2025 for hiring of
Local Security Guards. The Technical Bids and Earnest Money Deposit (EMD) submitted by the
bidders were opened in the presence of members of Tender Evaluation Committee (TEC) on 01
July,  2025.  The  bids  were  evaluated  as  per  technical  criteria  as  mentioned  in  the  tender
document.

2. It was found that none of the bidders fulfilled the mandatory eligibility criteria mentioned in
the tender document.

3. For the above reason, the tendering process is cancelled at this stage. The bidders may
send their representative to collect their EMD. 

4. The bidders may again participate in the re-tendering process when it is initiated . For any
queries, contact security.colombo@mea.gov.in  .  
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